
 

ReadyCare transitions to COVID clinic 
WADENA, Minn. – Nov. 23, 2020 – Due to the surge of COVID-19 cases in the region, ReadyCare has 
transitioned to only seeing patients with COVID symptoms, Monday through Friday. On Saturdays, it will 
return to seeing all walk-in patients, but with workflows in place to separate COVID-suspected and COVID-
positive patients from others. 

Tri-County Health Care continues to encourage patients to seek care when needed. All efforts will be made for 
negative-screened patients with acute care needs to be seen the same day in our primary care clinics rather than 
being offered ReadyCare. The Emergency Room remains available for all urgent medical needs. 

Patients needing care should call 218-631-3510 for further instruction on scheduling an appointment. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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